
The community newsletter delivered free  
to homes in and around  

Heatherside and Cheylesmore 

NEWSLINK 

Spring 2012 

630 mile run to celebrate 70th birthday raising funds for Great Ormond 

Street Hospital for Children. 
Heatherside resident Jack Guthrie set himself an 

extraordinary challenge last year.  This is his story:  
The South West Coast Path is a national trail from Minehead in 

Somerset to Poole in Dorset via Land’s End.   I imposed a time 

challenge of 30 days, running the equivalent of 24 marathons and 

climbing 3 times the height of Everest.  It was a solo event 

undertaken with my back-up and support team (wife Pat!).  

The highs and lows of the enterprise were many and varied but there were two 

hazards which knocked us for six; weather and  injuries. Hartland Point, (North 

Devon), atop vertiginous cliffs, winds swept me off my feet and into the landward 

bushes. Thunderstorms boomed over Port Isaac (West 

Cornwall) and there was  sea mist and fog over Peak Hill at 

Sidmouth (East Devon) where I could see neither the path 

nor the cliff edge. How scary was that?  As for the injuries, 

they could so easily have jeopardised the whole 

project.  Prancing around hills and cliff tops for 630 miles 

is bound to induce injuries  

Colourful characters were aplenty. I met so many along the 

who were only too happy to  empathise support  for GOSH 

with the most generous of donations.   But the greatest joy 

for me was the final "sprint" on time and exactly according 

to our schedule of 30 days, along sunlit Studland Beach on 

Saturday 1st October, 2011 to be met by our 

granddaughters, Maddie, 9 and Lucy, 8 . 

They and 20 or so close friends and 

relatives had contributed so much in 

both material ways and in affection. The 

biggest lesson of the run? Easy answer: 

the South West Coast Path  is a walker’s 

paradise....and a runner’s nightmare! 

 At the last count we had raised over 

£7,000 for GOSH  and if anyone still 

cares to donate please go to 

www.justgiving.com/jacksdash . To read 

more daily detail refer to our blog; http://

jacksdash.blogspot.com/ 

Heatherside Community Association 

together with other members of the 

community is excited to announce 
 

PARTY IN 

THE PARK 
 
 

In celebration of the  

Queen’s Diamond Jubilee 
 

Tuesday 5th June 2012   2 – 9pm 

Heatherside Recreation Ground 
 

We have something to delight all ages 

 

There will be a selection of live bands 

playing throughout the day 

Entry is FREE 
See inside for more details 

http://www.justgiving.com/jacksdash
http://jacksdash.blogspot.com/
http://jacksdash.blogspot.com/
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Parent and Toddler Group 
 

Why not come along to our Parent and Toddler 

group and make new friends? 

 

Babies and children up to the age of 4 welcome. 

We meet in the Community Centre every Tuesday  

2-3.30 pm (Term-time only) 
 

£1.50 per family, which includes refreshments. 

For more info please contact Heatherside Church Office 

on 01276 678015, or just pop in and join the fun,  

you will be very welcome 
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As Strictly Come Dancing fever has again 
gripped the nation we are thrilled to have 
two of its most popular stars James and 

Ola Jordan join us for an evening of music 
and dancing in aid of the Hospice. There 

will also be a few dancing surprises 
throughout the night! It takes place on 

Friday 27th April 2012 at Lakeside Country Club. Limited 
dance floor seats are £35, limited front row seats are £30 

and standard tickets are £25. The evening begins at 
7:30pm.Tickets are available by calling the fundraising 

department on 01252 729446.  

At Camberley Theatre on May 
27th and 28th the Royal Diamond 
Jubilee will be celebrated in 
spectacular fashion when Surrey 
Heath Arts Council presents an 
evening of words and music, 
“Echoes of Empire”. In addition 
to guest performers Frank 
Williams from Dad’s Army and 
John Clegg from It Ain’t Half Hot 

Mum, audiences will be 
entertained by the Sandhurst Silver Band and a specially 
formed Jubilee Chorale plus  a potpourri of local singers, 
professional actors and a proms style sing-along  

  PARTY IN 

  THE PARK 
 

  5 June 2012 
 Come and have a great day out 

 with us on the recreation ground 

 

Whether you want to kick up your heels to one of our 
great bands; or bring your camping chair and watch 
from the sidelines whilst enjoying a chilled Pimms or 

afternoon tea, we look forward to seeing you! 
 

The Wade Austin Steel Band   2pm - 4pm 
 

Afternoon Tea served between 2pm - 4.30pm 
Enjoy a delicious scone with clotted cream or  

just a rejuvenating cuppa 
 

The Southern Rag Jazz Band  4pm - 7pm 
 

Our sizzling BBQ available from  5pm - 8pm 
 

Little Twist  7pm - 9pm   
 

Beer and Pimms Tent 
 

Many Other Attractions 
 

Children’s Fancy Dress competition with a ‘Royal’ 
theme to be Judged at 4pm         

FREE ENTRY 

 

Heatherside Church Golf Society 

 

This friendly group meets 3 

times a year to play at local 

courses.  Our fixtures for this 

year are 30 March, 6 July and 

2 November. 
 

Join us for our next Society day on 30 March 

at Blue Mountain Golf Club, Binfield.   

For more information contact Peter on 

hcgs@heathersidechurch.org.uk 
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From the Vicar’s Desk 
All Change? 
We live in a very fast changing world – it’s so obvious that it’s 

almost not worth saying; all of us find change a challenge – 

and, dare I say it, even harder as we get older. 

It has taken me a while but even I turn to the computer rather 

than to a telephone directory  when I need to know the number 

of a local company. Beyond that I’ve also learnt that I can find 

my nearest branch of any shop and its opening hours by 

clicking on the store locator button on their websites. 

Society around us is continually changing and we all need to 

adapt as best we can. There are undoubtedly changes ahead for 

us on Heatherside and the surrounding areas, we cannot tell 

exactly when things are going to happen but as sure as a red sky 

at night heralds good weather on the following day, the 

meetings about the future of Deepcut base are bound to bring us 

change. 

As I write, leaflets are being posted through doors all over 

Deepcut, Heatherside, Cheylesmore and beyond, and our MP 

Michael Gove and various Ministry of Defence officials are 

being summoned to a public meeting. Will the new retail units 

being planned for Deepcut blight our shops on Heatherside? 

Will the new homes and their residents cause gridlock on our 

local roads? Will there be a new traveller site on the boundary 

of Heatherside and Deepcut? What will these and many other 

unforeseen changes bring to our quality of life? 

We do not know the answer to any of these questions – even if 

we think we have a pretty good idea! Facing change is easier 

when we face it together, and I trust that we will get to know 

each other as neighbours and members of our community better 

as we face change together. 

As your Vicar I’m sure that you will also want me to point you 

to God and the friendship and comfort you can find in Him 

amidst the changes that faces us in the years ahead. He has 

promised to be with us in the challenging times as well as the 

every day. 

May God bless you in this Easter time 

Larry  
Larry Bain,    Minister, Heatherside Church 
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treatment for cancer or leukaemia or have now finished 
treatment.  Because our children's immune systems are 
compromised we meet in a hall so that our children don't 
have to mix with other people who may have germs and 
bugs that we don't know about, which can mean they get 
an infection resulting in time in hospital. Some infections 
can be very serious to their health so we have to be 
cautious.  So that we can plan fun things for the children 
in the coming year, we have various events coming up to 
raise money so we can treat them all. On May 5th we will 
be holding a stall at The Surrey Heath Show at Frimley 
Lodge Park so we hope to have lots of visitors to our stall 
then to help us raise more money for the 
group. www.frimleychildhoodcancersupport.co.uk 

Hot Steppers School of Dance 
will soon be arriving at Heatherside 
Community Centre with fun, friendly 
and energetic classes. We will be 
offering children between the ages of 
4 and 12 to learn Disco Dancing; 
Cheerleading and Zumbatomic.   

Classes will be held every Saturday morning and will 
be taught by Catherine Fanning who already runs 
classes in and around Camberley. 

Each hour long class will contain a combination of 
Disco Dancing, Cheerleading and Zumbatomic. 
Zumbatomic is the children’s version of the highly 
popular Latin-inspired dance-fitness craze, Zumba. 
Packed with specially choreographed routines and the 
latest music, like hip-hop, reggaeton and cumbia, 
Zumbatomic classes 
increase focus and self-
confidence, boost 
metabolism and 
improve coordination. 
Lessons start on 

Saturday 21st April. 
For times, availability, 
prices and further 
information please call 
Catherine on 07732 887314.   
Spaces are limited so do not delay! We look forward to 
meeting you.   

Thanks to everyone‟s generosity at the 
Christmas services, we raised £268.22 for 
this local support group for families who 
have children diagnosed with cancer.  
FCCS meet up once a month to basically 
offer support. All of the families who come 
along have a child either still undergoing  

Frimley Childhood Cancer Support Group  
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We have just completed our annual census and our total numbers are up again year on year which is 
very encouraging but we still have waiting lists for all our sections which means there are youngsters on 
Heatherside who are being denied the opportunity to experience Scouting which is not something the 
Group is content with. 
We are only able to provide Scouting on Heatherside with adult volunteers who run the meetings, 
provide background support and administration. 
We have a long waiting list of children wanting to join Beavers and we would like to be able to open 
another Colony but we cannot do this without more adult volunteers. 
Meanwhile the Beavers, Cubs and Scouts have been busy over the last few months with their many and 
varied activities. Some of our intrepid Scouts went on a Patrol Leader training camp a couple of weeks 
ago and woke with ice on the sides of the tent! 
If you would like to get involved then please contact me at the e-mail address below. 
Graham Corser, Group Scout Leader: grahamcorser@surreyheathscouts.org.uk 
Please visit our Group website for all the up to date news, events, photos and information about 
Scouting on Heatherside. www.4thfrimley.org 

Girlguiding on Heatherside — Thinking Day Celebrations 
Guides and Scouts all over the world celebrate 22nd February each year 
because it is the joint birthday of our founders, Lord Robert and Lady 
Olave Baden Powell.  This year we all celebrated in different ways: 
8th Rainbows collected 1p and 2p coins, with these they made an amazing 
chain which went up and down the hall three times.  This raised money for the Thinking Day Fund, 
which is used to help develop Guiding in other parts of the UK and overseas.  Earlier they also raised 
funds for Macmillan Nurses by having a tea party. 
10th Guides took part in limbo dancing, an Australian version of “pass the parcel”, played a History of 
Guiding game, Save the Planet Pictionary and learnt an Israeli song and dance.  They finished with a 
candlelit ceremony during which they made a long paper chain of “world issues” and “ways to save the 
world”.  They raised £30 for the Thinking Day Fund. 
8th Brownies also played a History of Guiding game, learnt both verses 
of our National Anthem, and also held a candlelit ceremony. 

Our District leaders celebrated by 
visiting Pax Lodge in north London – 
one of the 4 World Centres.  We had a 
great time together with 45 other 
leaders from Camberley Division.  
During the course of the weekend we 
said a huge “thank you” to Hazel Chant, 
as she stood down after five years as Division Commissioner.  We also 
took part in various training sessions and found time, on our afternoon 
off, to visit the Tower Bridge experience.  On the Saturday night it 

snowed, and everyone had great fun building a snowman and playing snowballs, even Hampstead 
Heath was turned into a winter wonderland. 
As you can see - it is not only the girls who have a great time in Guiding.  Would YOU like to join us to 
allow more girls to take part? 

If you would like any more information about Girlguiding in Heatherside - Rainbows, Brownies, Guides, 
Young Leaders or Adult Helpers  - then please contact our District Commissioner, June Cobbett, on 
01276 500476 or email junecobbett@hotmail.com. 

4th Frimley (Heatherside) Scout Group Beavers aged 6 – 8 
Cub Scouts aged 8 - 10½ 
Scouts aged 10½ - 14 

http://www.4thfrimley.org
mailto:junecobbett@hotmail.com


Kids Alive 325 Mum Amanda tells us about a typical afternoon -  

Every Thursday, in term times my son and I attend the Kids Alive 325 service. We 
usually get there for 3.30pm. Upon arrival we are greeted by Rev Larry and his 
friendly team. Both the adults and children are offered refreshments.  My son 
loves the fact you get a biscuit when you get there!  That’s not all…  The children 
have crafts and activities to keep them amused. It’s a lovely way of getting them 
to interact with each other and make new friendships. The adults also have time to have a catch-up. 
The service takes format of a show. Each term there is a different theme. Presently the theme is 
“Pirates.” The set is   impressive and you feel you are aboard a pirate ship. The children really enjoy 
getting into the spirit of it and some children dress up to add to the atmosphere. 

 
It is Pirate John Marrow who heads the 
service. He is very entertaining and manages 
to teach the holy scriptures in a fun and 
interesting way. There is a puppet show that 
the children love and lots of singing and 
dancing too. Ultimately there is a lot of 
laughter and we would thoroughly 
recommend to others. 
 
Sounds like fun?  Then come along on a 
Thursday from 3.30pm at Heather Ridge 
School.  The service starts at 4pm and 
children (with parents and carers) from all 
local schools are welcome.  For more 
information contact Heatherside Church Office 

         on 01276 678015  
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Heather Ridge Infant School  
Anyone who has young children or is involved in 
any way with schools, will know that not only are 
they very busy and active places, they also filled 

with a huge amount of joy and wonder! What better way to learn!  
Recently at Heather Ridge, we have been looking at how we can 
be even better mathematicians and the children have been busy 
solving and finding answers to „tricky‟ problems. We all want to 
be MATHEMAGICIANS! 

After half term, we held our annual Grandparents morning where 
the school was filled with these very special grown ups -  sharing 
learning with the children, playing games on the playground and 
listening to each class perform songs and poems. Messages were shared through the „open mike‟ (some 
very special comments and lots of teary eyes) PLUS we had amazing talent demonstrated by some of the 
audience, ranging from poetry recital to playing the piano! What a wonderful morning everyone had.  
Life at Heather Ridge is always busy but we hope, exciting as well! 
Hilary McKay, Head Teacher 
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Joint Statement from Local Councillors Ian Cullen, Paul Ilnicki and Lexie Kemp regarding the Deepcut Development 

We wish to clarify our position in relation to the above. 
1. The detailed application has not been received by the local planning authority. 
2. Up until then and beyond to the point where it is considered, debated and voted on, including any provision 

therein for the gypsy/traveller “pitches”, we each have to maintain a high degree of impartiality – this will be our 
position whenever and however residents and other parties approach us with their views. Their views are 
welcome, but we cannot controversially align ourselves, individually or collectively with a particular viewpoint 
which may lead to a pre-domination on our part. Where possible we will listen to all various opinions an the matter, 
but our impartiality is absolutely necessary, otherwise we may not be able to consider, debate and vote on when 
considered by full council. 

There will be full consultation during this time, including that on “pitches”, but please be advised that central 
government expects through changes in the planning laws, that local planning authorities, including Surrey Heath 
are compelled to make provision for the pitches to be included in their planning policy. 
We do hope this helps to clarify the position we are in. 

Paul Ilnicki, Local Councillor 
In view of our statement, I would like to add the following briefly… So far our roads have been kept clear of snow, 
albeit there has been less snow than last year (touch wood!). 
The provision of new street lighting via the County, has gone well and nearing completion on Heatherside. „Individual 
siting issues‟ may be looked at and remedied where required. 
On Tuesday 5th of June the Heatherside Community Association are holding a „Party in the Park‟ from 2pm to 9pm to 
celebrate the Queen‟s Diamond Jubilee. You are all welcome and in the meantime, any help you can give would be 
greatly appreciated. 
Regarding overgrowing trees and hedging, Bovis homes have been carrying out cutting back, where the land is in 
their ownership. My thanks to them and this programme of cutting/tidying up will continue where appropriate. 
Our PCSO Vince Wakeling may also undertake similar smaller scale work, but this done, as before, with volunteers 
– please contact Vince for further details. 
As always, you can contact me by phone (preferable for now – 012376 66635) or by email 
paul.ilnicki@surreyheath.gov.uk 

Ian Cullen, Local Councillor  
The snow did come, though not so heavy or long lying as had been predicted. Nonetheless the emergency teams 
were at full readiness and thanks to their preparations, long hours of hard work and dedication, plus full gritting 
bins, there was minimal disruption to trade or travel. 
As Vice Chairman of the Leisure and Environment Committee I am privileged to receive invitations to many events in 
the Borough. I very much enjoyed a recent visit to the Mytchett Centre where I saw Aladdin performed by the 
resident Playmakers group. I also enjoyed the prize giving ceremony for winners of a pre-Christmas poetry 
competition that was organised by the Mayor of Surrey Heath, Councillor Tim Dodds, and former councillor Murray 

Rowlands. At the Watchetts Junior School the winners collected their prizes and read out the winning entries before 
a large and appreciative assembly. Grandparents Day at Heather Ridge Infant School on February 20th was another 
memorable occasion. The children performed a short concert, shared their class work and made sure that all 
grandparents were thoroughly entertained for the whole morning. There is so much creativity on Heatherside and 
throughout the Borough that, especially in these austere times, we are fortunate to live in what is widely 
acknowledged to be one of the most desirable residential areas in the U.K. 
If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to call me on 01276 23213 and I will do what I can to help. email 
ian.cullen@surreyheath.gov.uk. 

mailto:paul.ilnicki@surreyheath.gov.uk
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Savoy Singers 
SINGING IS GOOD FOR YOU!  Even many in the medical 
profession now accept this idea, as it seems to be a way of 
expressing happiness.   It creates a well-being factor in peoples‟ 
lives, and particularly where it is done collectively such as in a 
group.    Who would not have been moved by the recent successful 
TV series with Gareth Malone and the Military Wives‟ Choir? 
For more than forty years the Savoy Singers have been entertaining 
the people of the local area with the shows they regularly put on at 
the Camberley Theatre, ranging from the operas of Gilbert & 
Sullivan, to other popular musicals such as Hello, Dolly!, Anything 
Goes, Call Me Madam and Chess. 

Our performance of Gilbert & 
Sullivan‟s The Sorcerer has 
just finished, and the photo 
shows Alastair Douglas as the 
Sorcerer with two of the 
chorus. 
Rehearsals will be starting 
soon for our next show, 
STATE FAIR, by the 
renowned American duo 
Rodgers & Hammerstein.   
This was their only musical 

directly written for the screen and only later became a stage 
musical.  The film came out in 1945 and starred Jeanne Crain, 
Dana Andrews and Dick Haymes.  It has many well known songs 
including “It‟s a grand night for singing” and “Spring Fever”. 
We would like to welcome others to share in the enjoyment and 
satisfaction we get in singing in these shows.  If you have had some 
previous singing experience in school or college choirs, even if 
many years ago, and quite fancy the chance of performing on stage, 
please get in touch. 
We rehearse on Wednesday evenings from 8-10pm at Heatherside 
Community Centre.  More details can be found on our website 
www.savoysingers.org.uk  
Further information can be obtained by contacting Pam Stevens on 
07710 772792 or e-mail secretary@savoysingers.co.uk  
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David Ivison, County Councillor 
Quite a belated Happy New Year for 2012 - but this is the first Newslink of the year. So far (end Feb) we seem to 
have avoided the harsh winters of the past 3 years - despite being better prepared than ever for bad weather. 
Anyone want 1000 tonnes of salt/grit in our Bagshot Depot !? Luckily it does not deteriorate and we will not have to 
purchase large quantities for next winter. 
Generally it has been a relatively quiet time on Heatherside but that will change. We can now look forward to a 
grand, spectacular Queen's Diamond Jubilee street party on the Recreation Ground on 5 June. Your Heatherside 
Community Committee are already well ahead in their planning - and they will most certainly be supported by me. 
Already there are posters out and there will be much more publicity. Literally a celebration of a life time!  Put 5 June 
in your diary! 
On a more mundane matter, the majority of the old street lights on Heatherside will have been replaced with the 
new, more efficient and eco-friendly lights. I have had quite a few e mails praising these new lights - but inevitably 
there will have been some old lights missed (particularly in the various walkways) If you spot any or have any 
complaints, please contact me :- Councillor David Ivison, County Councillor Heatherside and Parkside Tel 01276 
27778, email david.ivison@virgin,net 

For advertising enquiries please contact 01276 684524  

or email heatherside.newslink@yahoo.co.uk. 

http://www.savoysingers.org.uk/
mailto:secratry@savoysingers.co.uk
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Newslink Production Team 
Editor: Paula Huckle 01276 677457;  

Administrator: Julie Conner 01276 684524.   

Email: heatherside.newslink@yahoo.co.uk 

Contributors and advertisers please note final copy date for next 

issue - Friday 15 June 2012, for distribution in July. 

Printed by Imprint Colour Ltd 01252 547023 
 

Heatherside Newslink is supported by  

Surrey County Council Local Committee (Surrey Heath).  
  
Heatherside Newslink makes every effort to ensure the accuracy of all material 

including advertisements. However we will not be held responsible for 

inaccuracies and do not endorse or accept liability for loss or damage incurred by a 
user of any of the services of any advertiser. 

Arts Bursaries from Surrey Heath 

Arts Council 

Surrey Heath Arts Council can offer 

bursaries to assist anyone aspiring to or 

already engaged on a career in the arts. 

A bursary can help, for example, with the 

cost of training, buying instruments and 

other essential equipment, or even travel 

and accommodation.  

For further information contact Councillor 

Ian Cullen on telephone (01276 23213) or 

email (ian.cullen.surreyheath,gov.uk) 

HEATHERSIDE COMMUNITY CENTRE, MARTINDALE AVENUE, CAMBERLEY GU15 1BB 

 

A stimulating and caring environment for 2½ to 5 year 
olds 

Experienced and qualified staff 
Learning through play using educational toys and equip-

ment 
OFSTED registered 120065 

 
 

Enrolment Secretary, Kate Clifford 01276 469733 

Email: info@heathersidepreschool.org.uk 

Website: www.heathersidepreschool.org.uk 
Heatherside Pre-school is a Registered Charity—NO: 10214000 

Heatherside Church Easter Services 
 

Palm Sunday 1 April 

9am Sunday Alive    10.30am Morning Worship 
Fun, lively and noisy for all For adults 

    

Good Friday 6 April 

9am Good Friday Service  10.30am Morning worship    

Fun, lively and noisy for all For adults 

  

Easter Day 8 April 

7am Son-Rise Service at RMA Sandhurst 

Please book through the Church Office (C678015) by 26th March 
 

9am  Easter Sunday Alive with Holy Communion   
Fun, lively and noisy for all 
 

10.30am Easter Day Holy Communion   

For adults 

HEATHERSIDE COMMUNITY CENTRE 

REGULAR ACTIVITIES CONTACT TELEPHONE 

MON Pre-school 8.50 - 11.50am Kate Clifford 01276 469733 

  U3A Tai Chi 12.30 - 3.00pm Colin Glass 01276 501492 

  Slimming World 5.30 - 7.00pm Angela Williams 07879 471855 

  Zumba 6.15 - 7.15pm Jenni Church 07876 027577 

  Badminton Club 8.00 - 9.30pm Bill Warren 01276 500166 

TUES Music with Mummy 9.30 - 12 noon Ann-Marie Woodley 01276 670221 

  Pre-school 8.50 - 11.50am Kate Clifford 01276 469733 

  Parent & Toddler Group 2.00 - 3.30pm Church Office 01276 678015 

  Afternoon Fellowship 2.30 - 4.00pm Dawn Radford 01276 509463 

  Martial Arts 5.00 - 6.00pm James May 07817 790259 

  Weight Watchers 6.15 - 7.15pm Dora Stubbs 07872 425982 

  Moves Fitness 6.55 - 7.55pm Alison Pascoe 01276 473717 

  Badminton Club 8.00 - 10.00pm David Shearer 01264 393065 

WED Pre-school 8.50 - 11.50am Kate Clifford 01276 469733 

  Sure Start 9.00 - 12noon Diane Cox 01276 23791 

  U3A Badminton 1.00 - 3.30pm Colin Glass 01276 501492 

  Pre-school 1.35 - 4.15pm Kate Clifford 01276 469733 

  Ballet 3.45 - 7.45pm Natalie Wraight 01276 472093 

  Women’s Institute 7.45 - 10.00pm Enid March 01276 507044 

  Pilates 7.00 - 8.00pm Julia Foley 07890 963153 

  Savoy Singers 8.00 - 10.00pm Ann Cousins 01276 23130 

THUR Pre-school 8.50 - 11.50am Kate Clifford 01276 469733 

  Music with Mummy 9.30 - 3.00pm Ann-Marie Woodley 01276 670221 

  Senior Citizens Club 2.00 - 4.00pm Hilda Cooper 01276 23980 

  Karate 4.30 - 5.30pm D. Bishop 07908 202273 

  Pilates Class 6.30 - 7.30pm Julia Foley 07890 963153 

  Men’s Keep Fit 7.30 - 8.30pm Contact HCA 01276 63208 

  Rosemary Conley 8.00 - 9.30pm Sarah 07900 254395 

FRI Pre-school 8.50 - 11.50am Kate Clifford 01276 469733 

  Pre-school 1.35 - 4.15pm Kate Clifford 01276 469733 

  U3A Tap Dancing 2.00 - 3.00pm Colin Glass 01276 501492 

  Ballet 4.00 - 7.00pm Natalie Wraight 01276 472093 

SAT Hot Steppers Dance morning Catherine 07732 887314 

SUN Heatherside Church  see below Church Office 01276 678015 

HEATHERSIDE COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 
All enquiries to: The Community Centre, Martindale Avenue, 

Heatherside, Camberley, Surrey GU15 1BB.  Tel: 01276 63208 

Email:  heatherside.ca@tiscali.co.uk  

https://www.faithclipart.com/fca/affiliate.do?id=61&coupon=2012JNTop
http://www.faithclipart.com/image/hand-holding-palm-leaf.html

